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Flourishing Together, in the love of God, to live life in all its fullness.  

Headteacher update  
 
It is hard to believe that there are only two weeks left of the first half term of the academic year. It has been a very busy 
two weeks of learning and flourishing. There have been stay and learn sessions this week—it was lovely to see parents 
and carers join in with an afternoon of learning. We really hope that you will be able to join us next time for these ses-
sions. Please look out for the date on our school planner.  
 
Some of our children had the opportunity to compete in the Cross Country Championships at Giggleswick School yester-
day afternoon. All the children did exceptionally well and we are so proud of them. Well done, Lily C, Iris, Lilly M, Seth 
and Maisie—amazing achievements.  
 
Blossom class have been busy learning about community and special people in a community. They have also been pro-
gressing through our new phonics scheme—’Little Wandle’ They are all very enthusiastic at explaining what a grapheme 
and a phoneme are and what one they are focusing on. The rest of the school can help them as Mrs Harrison has placed 
phoneme posters up all over school! 
 
Willow class have been looking at the work of David Attenborough and have focused on climate change and how they 
can make a difference. It is refreshing to hear our children talk passionately about how our choices in school can make a 
difference.  
 
Birch class have been learning all about Diwali, the Sikh and Hindu Festival. They have been very proud of creating cards 
to support others to learn more about the Festival of Light. It was clear from visiting the classroom yesterday that all the 
children were fully engaged in their learning and were very proud to share it.  
 
Oak class have been learning about self image and self identity both positive and negative and how we can support each 
other to focus on our strengths, our individual personalities and the positive about ourselves. They will be continuing to 
explore this in the next few weeks.  
 
I have been humbled by the delight our children are continuing to demonstrate in their learning and in how they are in 
school.  
 
Let’s hope the weather improves for the weekend  - you never know???   
 
With very best wishes,  
Orla Gibbons 

Communication from school 
 
We would like remind parents and carers that any texts, letter or emails that come di-

rectly from school must not be shared with anyone outside of the immediate school 

community or onto any social media applications.  

We appreciate your support with this.   



 

Reminders  

PE Days  

Blossom— Monday and Friday  

Willow—Tuesday and Friday  

Birch—Wednesday and Friday  

Oak—Tuesday and Thursday 

Children come in full PE kit on their PE day.  

School Library Visits  

Library Opening Times— Please come and 

visit our wonderfully stocked library, there 

is an adult on hand to support.  

Monday— 3.20 to 3.35  

Wednesday — 3.20 to 3.35  

Thursday — 3.20 to 3.35  

Bobbins Notices  
 

Calling all parents and carers that use this invaluable service—if you have any 
queries or questions in regards to Bobbins, please contact the team using the 
Bobbins email address directly.  
 

bobbins@sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 



 

 
 

Sutton CE Harvest Service  
 

Please come and join us for our first service of 
the school year  

 
HARVEST  

 
Held in St Thomas’ Church On  

Wednesday 19th October @ 9.30am  
 

There will be limited seating in the Church but there is also some standing room.  
We would also like to invite you to come tea, coffee and cake in the school hall after the  

service.  
 

We look forward to seeing you there.  
 

Consents  

If you have completed the consents forms sent from the school office— thank you very much. 

If you have not yet done this, please do so as a matter of urgency.  

We need to ensure that we have the most up to date information for ALL children as possible in order to 

safeguard each child effectively. Please use the links in the email to complete all consents. Please complete 

these even if your details have remained unchanged.  

Thank you for your continued support with this. 

 

What’s happening next…… reminder of dates for your diary over the next two weeks 

 
Tuesday 11th October  Open Morning for all new and existing families from 9:15-10:30 
 
Tuesday 18th October  Oak Class Trip to Eden Camp 
 
Wednesday 19th October Harvest Service @ St Thomas Church 
     South Craven Mixed Football Tournament (letters to be 
issued 10/10/22) 
 
Friday 21st October  Break up for Half Term 
 
** Every time a newsletter is sent out there will also be the Whole School Parents Planner sent out with 
updates shown in yellow ** 



 

Notices  

Swimming, Class Trips and PARENT PAY 

We will be adding swimming and any trips for the children on parentpay as soon as we have the final 

costs for them.  We will notify you as soon as this happens. We know that it is currently an extremely 

difficult time for families financially. We would like to give parents and carers as much notice as possible. 

We hope this will help and support you to pay over time.  

Swimming is statutory and our children in Key stage 2 must attend. All our trips are intrinsically linked to 

our curriculum therefore enriching the curriculum experience for all children.  

More details for trips and enrichment activities will be provided nearer the time. 

Parent and Carer Evenings  

Tuesday 1st November and Thursday 3rd November from 3.45pm  

Next week there will be an email with more detail about how to book a 

time slot for your child/children’s parent/carer meeting appointment.  

This is a fantastic opportunity to get to see how your children have 

settled, how they are progress in line with National expectation, how they 

are developing holistically and to have a look at their learning in their 

books.  

We really  hope to see you there. We are also offering telephone appointments, if this is more appropri-

ate for you as a family.  

Residential for Year 6  

We are very excited to announce that our Year 6 children will be heading off to Whitby this academic year 

for their residential.  

This will take place between Monday 15th May and Wednesday 17th May.  

This is a very exciting opportunity for the children 

to experience being away from home, develop a 

sense of independent and responsibility alongside 

trying out new activities. 

 

This is already live on parentpay 



 

Flourishing together 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

Flourishing together 
 


